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Happy New Year! Hope you all had a lovely Christmas and managed to get some relaxation time!
Like so many of us, this term we are going to be looking at ways to take care of ourselves and stay healthy, and some of those who help us when we need some support to do this!

Week commencing:

8th January 2024 – Healthy eating

15th January – Let’s get moving

22nd January – Dentists and Hospitals

29th January – Police

5th February – Fire service

We would love to have some input from the actual services if anyone has any contacts!

We have 2 pen drives of the Christmas play available for you to borrow if you wish. You will need to sign them out and we will sign them in when they are returned. They must not be put onto any social media site or shared on-line. This is a safeguarding issue and it needs to be taken seriously please!

The children love going out on the field, and at this time of year the grass never dries out, so wellingtons are essential. Please ensure children have a change of clothes, a coat, wellington boots, gloves and hats - all named please! We only have a limited number of spares. The bags of spare clothes (and if possible the wellies) remain at TimTin for the term – we will return them if they need replenishing.  

As far as we are aware there is no really bad weather forecast, but if we should get heavy snow, TimTin will remain open as most staff live close by. 

Thankyou also for your support with our activities. Here’s to another busy term!
Thank you. 
TimTin Playgroup & Kids Club Tel. 01526 378627
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